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BUILDING CHILD SAFE COMMUNITIES  
NEW FORMS FOR ALL VOLUNTEERS  

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

As you know at Mary Immaculate Primary, we warmly welcome any parents or caregivers who are able to offer their time 
and skills in a voluntary capacity to assist the students in our school. 
 
We are required to ensure all volunteers and contractors working in our school comply with Child Protection policy and 
practice. 
‘Building Child Safe Communities’ is a new initiative developed by Catholic Education Diocese of Parramatta that 
enhances our commitment to ensuring the safety and wellbeing of all students in our care. It is now a requirement that all 
volunteers and contractors complete an online undertaking form that confirms expectations in relation to behaviour whilst 
volunteering or contracting at schools, Catholic Out of Schools Hours Care and Catholic Early Learning Centres. This 
undertaking form also seeks to determine the suitability of volunteers and contractors by requiring them to declare that 
they do not have a criminal history involving children.  

 

 Volunteers – please click on  ‘Building Child Safe Communities – Undertaking for Volunteers or access the form 
via the Catholic Education Diocese of Parramatta public webpage  
http://www.parra.catholic.edu.au , then click on ‘Child Protection Training Forms’ (halfway down page on the right 
hand side). 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 Then click on ‘Volunteer Form’ (halfway down page). 
 

 You will receive a confirmation email once the form has been submitted. Your details are maintained confidentially 
in a central database and a copy of your confirmation is emailed to the location where you are volunteering. 

We greatly value your help at the school and look forward to working with you in the future. If you have any questions or 
concerns not addressed through the above website, please ask Mrs Sharon Mizzi or myself for clarification. 

Yours sincerely, 

Stephen Dowd 
Principal 

 

2017 Enrolments 

First round of enrolments for 2017 will be closing next Tuesday 31st May. 

Please come to the school office for an enrolment pack or go online for an enrolment form. 

Please return your enrolment form with all supporting documentation before Tuesday 31st May. 

School Photos—MSP photography Thursday 26th May 2016 

9:15am Year 3   10:00am Year 4   12:00pm Year 6 

 



Nagle Netball Club 
Nagle netball club is currently looking for, 

6yrs, 7yrs, 8yrs and 10yrs players.  
New players are very welcome! 

Please contact Cassie 0400 136 629  
or  Lyn 0403 164 162  

Uniform shop  
Tuesday 8:30 till 10:00am 

Friday 8:30 till 10:00am 
 

We also do over the phone orders and online orders.  
For any enquiries please contact—Elle 

Phone: 0421216414 

Email: elle@ozfashions.com.au 

Shrine Time-Holy Hour for Young Adults: 26 June 

4th Sunday of the month from 6.30pm-7.30pm followed by a social gathering. 

The Shrine doors have been designated as Holy Doors of Mercy and  

Confession is available at every Shrine Time.  

Mt Schoenstatt, 230 Fairlight Rd, Mulgoa. 
For more events please go to: http://parracatholic.org/events/ 

Grace and Silence Retreat for Young Women: 18 June 

Includes vocation discernment to marriage & family life, single life or consecrated life.  
Cost $30 includes morning & afternoon tea, lunch and materials. Mt Schoenstatt, 230 Fairlight Rd, Mulgoa.  

Registrations: Sr M Julie Brcar ISSM, tel 0408 728 334, juliebrcar@gmail.com 

NIRIMBA MEDICAL CENTRE 

“Your Health our Priority” 

4A Douglas Road, Quakers Hill NSW 2763 

OPEN 6 DAYS 
Monday – Friday: 8.00 am – 5.30 pm 

Saturday 8.00 am – 1.00 pm 
UNDER NEW MANAGEMENT 

BULK BILLING 
Appointments – Walk Ins Welcome 

AFTER 5.30 P.M. APPOINTMENTS AVAILABLE ON REQUEST 

Mass of Installation of Bishop Vincent Long: 16 June 

The Liturgical Reception and Solemn Mass of Installation of Most Rev Vincent Long Van Nguyen OFM Conv as the fourth 

Bishop of Parramatta will take place at 7.30pm on Thursday 16 June in St Patrick’s Cathedral in Parramatta.  

Please keep Bishop Vincent and his future ministry among us in your prayers. 

Sports Uniform 

Reminder:  students are to wear their sports uniform on the following days. 

Tuesday   Kindy  Year 1  Year 6 

Wednesday  Year 3  Year 4 

Thursday  Year 2  Year 5  Year 6 

Friday   All students 

Student Banking 

Please remember to bring in your student 
bank books on Fridays. 

NSW Catholic School Terms 2016 
 

Term 1 Wednesday 27th January—Friday 8th April 

Term 2 Tuesday 26th April—Friday 1st July  

Term 3  Monday 18th July—Friday 23rd September 

Term 4 Monday 10th October—Tuesday 20th December 

Anaphylactic students awareness 
Parents are reminded that some of our children can have a severe anaphylactic reaction to various food products. 

This reaction can be life threatening. Please support the school by not sending food in your child’s lunchbox to 
school that may contain nuts, nut products or egg. This includes all peanut butter products and Nutella.  

Thank you for your co-operation in this matter. 

School Fees 

A big thank you to all the families that 
have finalised their school fee 

accounts.  

The due date for Term 2 school fees is 
Monday 30th May. 


